
I strongly support HB1396.  Certain properties have been given conservation easements.  If a 
property is encumbered by this easement, it should not be allowed to be taken by 
condemnation for the construction of a powerline.  The reasons for the conservation easement 
should not be allowed to be over ridden by the construction of a transmission line nor other 
new power generation or transmission.  Please support HB1396. 


